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February 2018 Newsletter 

 
½ Day of School on Friday, Feb. 2 – Dress Down Charity of the Month – Toiletries for the 

Veterans at the Veterans’ Hospital in the Bronx.  Acceptable items are body wash, shampoo, 

toothpaste, body lotion, beanie style hats, socks, and laundry detergent. 

   

February 14 – Spirit Day – Valentine tops, or Red / White / Pink.  

 

No School – Feb. 19 - 23 – Winter Break.  School re-opens on Feb. 26. 

 

Congratulations to our National Geography Bee winner – 4th grader, Scarlett Jackson. 

Second place winner is 8
th

 grader, Max Hughes. Scarlett has taken a test to qualify for the 

state bee. 

 

Report cards for Quarter 2 for Grades 1 – 8 will be going home on Friday, the 2nd.  If you 

owe any tuition, aftercare, or other monies, your child’s report card will not be sent home.  

Please stop at the school office to bring your accounts up to date.  Please sign and return the 

envelope on Monday.  You keep the report card.  If you have any questions about the report 

card, make an appointment with your child’s teacher. 

 

Report cards for Pre-K 3, Pre-K 4, and Kindergarten will be sent home on March 16. 

 

We welcome Thomas Morrissey to our staff.  Mr. Morrissey is the PE teacher for grades 

Pre-K 4 to the 8
th

 grade.  Gym classes are now held on Mondays and Wednesdays for all 

grades.  Your child needs to wear their gym clothes on these two days. 

 

Due to the change in the gym schedule, Dress Down Mondays are now DRESS DOWN 

TUESDAYS.  For $5 for the month, your child may dress down on Tuesdays. 
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